
ZMA202000006 Spring Hill Village Proffer Amendment 
Responses Received from Microsoft Forms Online Feedback  

 
Note that staff responded separately to questions via email. 
 
1. Name: Thomas Ronayne 
 
Comments: Has the County considered that since there is no left turn for Northbound traffic that 
they will simply make a "U" turn in the next drive? this is already an issue for the neighbor and 
will only get worse. Strongly opposed.  
 
Since construction began, there are already major issues and close calls. Has there been 
consideration to lower the speed limit to 45 mph given the increased volume projections?  
 
2. Name: Roger Schickedantz 
 
Comments: Is it the intent that the changes to the Proffer (eliminating the proposed northbound 
left turn lane from Route 20 and changing the sidewalk to an 8' asphalt path) will replace the 
other stipulations of the original Proffer #4?  Will the other "improvements" - related to drainage, 
slope and utilities therefore not be required by the County? 
 
I am in favor of the proposed changes, and do not have concerns about the transportation 
impacts of those changes.  Because the topic of possible regrading along the frontage of my 
property (TMP 90-27) is not specifically addressed in the Proffer amendment, the concerns 
raised in my letter of February 23, 2020 remain relevant.  I would like to see language stating 
something to the effect of: "improvements along Route 20 in front of parcel TMP 90-27 are no 
longer required." 
 
3. Name: Will Retzer 
 
Comments: Will there be a sidewalk installed on the Avon St. side of the project?   
 
I object to the rezoning proposal as written.  I believe that there should remain a left hand 
turning lane on Route 20 for all northbound traffic into Spring Village.  By eliminating the left-
hand turn lane you are forcing all north bound traffic onto Avon St. Ext.  This will make it more 
difficult for members of the Avon Park community to take a left-hand turn out of our 
neighborhood onto Avon St Ext.   
 
Unless you're willing to install a traffic light for Avon Park residents to take a left-hand turn onto 
Avon St. Ext I do not believe that you should be directly additional traffic onto Avon Ext. by 
eliminating the left-hand turn lane on Route 20 north.   
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